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 3rd October 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We would like to inform you that, starting from 13th October 2025, the price for our 

additional nursery/reception hours will be increasing from £15.00 to £16.50. 

 

This is the first price increase in the past six years, and we have worked hard to 

keep our fees as affordable as possible while continuing to provide the best care 

and education for your children. 

 

If you require additional afternoon hours, please speak to the school office staff, 

who will be happy to assist you. 

 

The meal price of £2.50 remains the same; however, children are still welcome to 

bring a packed lunch if preferred. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.  If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 
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